
Sa n D .A. L. San Diego Association for Lifeguards 

"Because one drowning is one too many' 

March 5, 2012 

Couneilmember Sherri Lightner 
City of San Diego, District 1 

Dear Sherri, 

The San Diego Assoeiation for Lifeguards is proud to continue our endorsement of you as City 
Couneilmember for District 1. 

You have demonstrated a continued commitment to public safety and preserving and 
enhancing lifeguard services, including working with UCSD to restore funding for lifeguards at 
Black's Beach, refurbishing the lifeguard tower at Scripps Institution of Oceanography, working 
to get the lifeguard towers at Children's Pool, La Jolla Shores and La Jolla Cove completed, 
restoring funding for lifeguard training, and working to gain funding for a new fire boat at 
Mission Bay. 

Thank you for your leadership in preserving and protecting public safety and our city's 
beaches. We look forward to continuing to work with you on the many public safety issues we 
will be faced with over the next four years. 

Sincerely, 

~~-
James Gartland 
President / CEO 
San Diego Association for Lifeguards 


